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December 20, 2016 
 
 
Dear Parents, Guardians or Caregivers, 
 
We are excited about our upcoming new elementary school on the current Greensville site. We 
are hoping to begin construction in September 2017, which as you may know, means temporarily 
accommodating Greensville students at Spencer Valley.  
 
With Spencer Valley and Greensville merging to become one school on January 9, 2017 and the 
addition of Kelly McCrory as Principal, we now need to create the Transition Committee.  
 
We are looking for interested parents who represent Greensville, Millgrove and Spencer Valley 
schools, as well as the Flamborough community, to help us plan the best way to make all the 
students feel welcome and secure at their new school. 
 
Members of the Transition Committee need to be committed to building a new school community. 
They will help to develop the school culture; plan the opening celebrations of the new school; 
develop strategies for a smooth transition; recognize the needs of the students and the 
community; and create opportunities for the students to have their voices heard. 
 
Committee membership requires a commitment to attend a monthly meeting during the school 
year. The first committee meeting will be Tuesday, January 24th at Spencer Valley (6:00 pm to 
7:30 pm). 
 
If you are interested in being a member of the Transition Committee, please contact your school 
principal, who will share your name with School Council for consideration. It is the School Council 
who will decide who represents the parents of your school.  
 
Please consider joining the Transition Committee to help create a school of which you and your 
children can be proud. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
Bill Torrens 
Superintendent of Student Achievement 


